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Muthoora, Leela

From: Walsh, Jennifer

Sent: 08 May 2017 12:26

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning Application - 2017/1118/P - objection to increase in parking spaces

Please could you log this as an objection.  
 
Thanks  
 
--  
Jennifer Walsh  
Principal Planner  
 
Telephone: 0207 974 3500 
 

     

From: Gimson, Sally (Councillor)  
Sent: 08 May 2017 12:16 
To: Walsh, Jennifer 
Cc: Lewis, Oliver (Councillor) 
Subject: Planning Application - 2017/1118/P - objection to increase in parking spaces 

 

Dear Jennifer 
 
Both Cllr Lewis and I would like to object to the increase in parking spaces asked for in this 
application. Our policies suggest that developments should be car free, so this increase in 
unacceptable. 
 
The entrance to the site is opposite La Sainte Union school where there are a lot of school 
children coming and going so more traffic would be detrimental to their health and safety. 
 
The nearby Highgate Newtown Community centre development is to be car free. Both are close to 
the C11 bus route and tube/rail stations are within walking distance.  
 
Best 
 
Sally 
 
 
Sally Gimson  

Highgate ward, Camden (Lab) 

 

How to get in touch 

Surgery on 2nd Friday of each month - 6.30 - 7.30 pm Holly Lodge Community Centre  

4th Saturday of each month 10.30 - 11.30am Highgate Newtown Community Centre 

Daytime telephone - 07890 403338 

Skype sally.gimson 

Twitter is also an easy way to get in touch @sallygimson 

 


